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Supervisors of the Checklist  

Notice of Meeting 

Tuesday, November 2nd 

 9:00 AM until 10 AM  

 
Notice: 
New Hampshire law requires that the Supervisors of the Checklist verify the checklist every ten years. Any 
person on the checklist who has not voted in the past four years must re-register to remain on the checklist. In 
support of this process, The Supervisors of the Checklist for the Town Of Farmington will meet at the 
Farmington Municipal Building, 356 Main Street, Farmington NH on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 from 9:00 AM 
until 10 AM, or longer if required to continue the process of Checklist Verification. We will also accept voter 
registrations, and corrections to the checklist during this meeting. 
 
Applicants for registration who possess proof of identity, age, citizenship, and domicile should bring proof 
when they come to register. Qualified applicants who do not possess proof, or who do not bring proof with 
them may register if they sign an affidavit attesting to their qualifications. 
 
Supervisors of the Checklist 
Kathy Seaver 
Stephanie Roux 
Rick Pelkey  

 

  

 

 


